
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF GLENDALE 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

Public Storage Mini-Storage Facility - 5500 San Fernando Road 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 
 
The Planning and Neighborhood Services Division, after having conducted an Initial Study, has 
prepared a Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration for the following project: 
 
The proposed project includes the development of a four-story, mini-storage facility 
approximately 50 feet in height. The project site is 60,593 square feet in size and consists of five 
contiguous parcels at the southeast corner of San Fernando Road and Doran Street. The 
proposed storage building would be 174,266 square feet in size and the facility would include 33 
standard and 2 handicapped parking spaces (35 parking spaces total) and three loading spaces. 
 
Project Location: 5500 San Fernando Road, Glendale, CA 91203  

Project Applicant: Public Storage   
Development Real Estate Division 
701 Western Avenue 
Glendale, CA  91201 
c/o Jim Fitzpatrick, Senior Vice President 

 
The Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration and all documents referenced therein are 
available for review in the Community Development Department office, Room 103 of the 
Municipal Services Building, 633 East Broadway, Glendale, California 91206-4386 and on the 
Planning Division website http://www.ci.glendale.ca.us/planning/environmentalreview.asp.  
Information on the proposed project can be obtained from the Community Development 
Department, Planning and Neighborhood Services Division at (818) 548-2140.  
 
Written comments may be submitted to the Community Development Department office for a 
period of 20 days after publication of this notice. 
 
 
Public Notice Published:   October 9, 2013 
 
Proposed Negative Declaration Comment Period: October 9 to October 31, 2013 
 
 


